Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
23 August 2022

Opening of Submitted Bids scheduled on 23 August 2022 for the project Supply and Delivery
of Air Traffic Light Gun- Php 3,720,000.00- Bid No. 22-010-05 has been re-scheduled on
30 August 2022 at 2:00 PM at CAAP Conference Room, BAC Conference Room, PMO
Building, CAAP Compound, Pasay City and via Google Meet.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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CAPTAIN EDGARDO G. DIAZ
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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